APPLICATION FOR THE ALLY PROJECT SCHOLARSHIP
This scholarship is for an LGBTQ+ identifying individual who is pursuing a career in the health
r MC’.afen care field. It is funded through the LGBTQ+ Inclusivity Education Fund at McLaren Port Huron
PORT HURON Foundation.

Criteria:
e Must be aresident of St. Clair or Sanilac County
M;'_Iela:f)iﬁggttgcrf » e Accepted into a medical program or curriculum preparing for a medical program/career
810.989.3793 if you have e Prefer a minimum GPA of 3.0 (but please explain any extenuating circumstances that
additional questions. may have impacted your educational experience and GPA)

PLEASE COMPLETE APPLICATION AND SUBMIT DOCUMENTS LISTED

Return application BELOW WITH THE APPLICATION. ALL DOCUMENTS MUST BE RECEIVED
and attachments to: ORYOU WILL BE INELGIBLE FOR CONSIDERATION:
O Confirmation of Acceptance into accredited qualifying program
MPH Foundation O One professional letter of recommendation (cannot be a family member)
1201 Stone Street, O Most recent transcript (does not have to be official)
Suite 11 O Essay describing your desire to work in health care and how LBTGQ+ representation
Port Huron, Ml 48060 matters to you.

OR email to: (Please print or type)
sara.tait@mclaren.org EV/NYI= Telephone:

APPLICATION Address: Street

DEADLINE:
MAY 20, 2022 _ _
(No Exceptions) City State Zip

STUDENT ID NUMBER SS#

EMAIL ADDRESS:

Accepted into program at:

Anticipated graduation date:

Major/Curriculum:

Credits Completed: GPA:

Are you receiving financial aid from other source(s)? Yes O No O If so, from where?

Have you previously received a scholarship through McLaren Port Huron/Port Huron Hospital? Yes O Year: No O

High school attended:

(School) (City) (State)

Are you employed? Yes O No O If so, where:

Dates of employment: From To

Job responsibilities:

Do you have any relatives employed by McLaren Port Huron or its affiliates and community health centers?

Name: Relationship: Department:

Name: Relationship: Department:

Recipients will be contacted by June 10, 2022.
Letters of regret will be sent to those not selected for scholarships.




